
Welcome
Enas, Dr. Luka’s wife, has recently 

graduated from the Dental Assistant, 
Level II program at Medix School 
and has now joined our dental team. 
Enas is honoured to join our team 
and looks forward to getting to know 
all the patients. 

Information included is not dental or medical advice. For your specific 
information be sure to consult our office. If you do not wish to receive 
this newsletter, please contact us directly.
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Information included is not dental or medical advice. For your specific 

office information
Romanson Dental Care
2101 Aldersbrook Road
London, Ontario   N6G 3X1

Monday 8:00 am – 8:00 pm
Tuesday 8:00 am – 8:00 pm
Wednesday 8:00 am – 6:00 pm
Thursday 8:00 am – 5:00 pm
Friday 8:00 am – 12:00 pm

Phone Numbers
Office (519) 472-4460
Fax (519) 472-8378
Dr. Luka Emergency (226) 973-4330
Dr. Paul Emergency (519) 642-2123

Office Staff
Rand Luka .................... Dental Surgeon
Paul C. Romanson.......... Dental Surgeon
Nanci, Laura ..............Dental Hygienists
Elaine ................ Front Desk Coordinator
Jody, Enas ........................CDAs Level II
Melisa ........................... CDA Level II &
 Treatment Coordinator

www.romansondentalcare.com

What’s New at the Office?
Ensuring that you feel safe, relaxed, and comfortable at every visit is our 

priority. If you feel apprehensive about dental treatment, please let us know. 
We now will be offering the option of Nitrous oxide during certain dental 
procedures. Nitrous oxide  also known as laughing gas is a safe and effective 
sedative agent that is mixed with oxygen and inhaled through a small mask that 
! ts over your nose to help you relax. It is not inten ded to put you to sleep. You 
will be able to hear and respond to any requests or directions the dentist may 
have. Before selecting this sedation, we will discuss your needs, your medical 
history and your current health with you. Patient safety is always a top priority 
and we will do all that we can to ensure that you enjoy a pleasant experience 
and a healthy smile.

Smile with Dental Implants
Dental implants have been successfully placed in millions of people worldwide as 

a treatment option for missing teeth and securing dentures. Dental implants act as an 
arti! cial root and are the closest substitute to a  natural tooth. Dr. Luka has completed 
the residency Program for Implant Dentistry and can  surgically place dental implants 
right here in our of! ce. Once integrated into the jaw it can be restored with a beautiful 
crown and/or secure your denture. Please ask our dental team if you have any 
questions about dental implants and how they might work for you.

Congratulations 
Karen has been 

a very passionate 
and dedicated 
employee with 
Romanson Dental 
Care for many 
years. Karen has 
shown her 
compassion to the 
dental ! eld in her 
job as a dental hygienist and as 
a mentor to our dental team 
and patients. She enjoyed 
growing with our patient’s 
families and sharing her 
knowledge as a parent, friend 
and professional. We will truly 
miss seeing Karen in the dental 
of! ce. Congratulations, and enjoy 
your retirement. 

Ask us about 
sedation 
dentistry!
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We Have Some Winners! Patient Appreciation Draws!

Bruce P. Fran M. Anne-Marie S.C.

Winter  2014 Produced for the Patients of Dr. Rand Luka and Dr. Paul Romanson
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Our beautiful fall season is 
now behind us and days are 
becoming shorter and colder, a sure 
indication that winter is around 
the corner. 

We all know that the holiday 
season is approaching quickly, 
and your schedule will become 
busier in the next few months. We 
really enjoyed seeing you and feel 
honoured that you have chosen us 
and our team to help you achieve 

optimal dental health. You have 
put your trust in us and we 
would like to say thank you 
to all of our patients for their 
dedication and loyalty. 

Our goal is to help keep your 
appointments and maintain 
healthy smiles throughout the 
season. We are here to help you 
with any concerns that you may 
have. Please call or email us 
any time. 

Yours in good dental health,

Dr. Luka & Dr. Paul

During this holiday season, 

our thoughts turn gratefully to 

our patients who have made our 

progress possible.

Wishing you the gifts of the season...

Peace,HopeJoy!&
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